
4th Grade Newsletter 

We read about Creation from the Bible.  God tells us that we are to be good stewards and care for the world 
around us.  We compared stories and read about how God gives us hope that we will live with him in Heaven 
someday. We also discussed virtues received in Baptism and how we are called to form good habits of doing 
good. 


The students will bring their daily work home at the end of each week.  If the work has try again or fix and 
return, the students are asked to redo the work and return it on Monday.  Some of the work that they complete 
will be in their notebooks at school and will not come home each week.  Those notebooks may occasionally 
come home to help the students study for a quiz or test.  Otherwise the notebooks will stay at school as we will 
be using them many times during the week.   At the end of the year they will bring all their notebooks home.


These are the focus areas for our lessons next week:

Religion-creation and stewardship 
Math-place value and comparing numbers 
Reading-The Year of the Rat

English-types of sentences

Science-parts of a cell

Social Studies-United States and how it came to be a country

Phonics-more practice of the sounds of “c”and “g” and blends

Spelling-short and long sounds of “e”


No school on Friday or Mondy-Enjoy the long weekend.  The children were encouraged to pray for all the 
American workers who work tirelessly to make our country a wonderful place to live. 


Blessings,

 
Mrs. Norton 


